
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Assistant Superintendent of Business Services  
 
Date: May 17, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Wayne County Enhancement Millage 
 

School districts in Wayne County are looking at an option to ask voters to consider 
an enhancement millage to support local schools. We would like to discuss the 
possibility of an enhancement millage at the Finance Committee meeting on Monday, 
May 23, 2016. Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 
 

LA/kp 
 
 c: Board of Education 
 

 
  

 
  


